

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

t Kirby Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Virral Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

22.01.2020



Parent Workshop 'Online safety - It's not just about the Internet' Tuesday 25th February 3pm – 4pm

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to invite you to our parent workshop, 'Online Safety – It's not just about the Internet' on Tuesday 25th February at 3pm. For those parents who attend the workshop, we will make provision for free childcare after school, for the duration of the workshop.

We all know, that the digital age that we now live in has changed so many aspects of our daily lives. Technology has advanced at a tremendous rate, bringing exciting innovation and opportunity. However, as educators, parents and carers we must also consider the people and behaviours behind the technology, as an important factor of how we manage children's online safety. Rather than focusing exclusively on the dangers of the online world and social media, we will also aim to consider the offline issues and the real-world harms and dangers for those involved.

We have secured the services of Dr Nixon, who works closely with the police and has a wealth of contextual experience, as a forensic psychologist, to raise our awareness about how the digital world can affect our children's mental health.

Mr Perry, a specialist in the field of tackling the ever-increasing world of cyber-crime, will also be delivering some helpful, practical and technical tips on managing children's digital devices such as privacy settings and accessibility.

Avalon staff will also share activities and resources from areas such as Computing, PSHCE and from the school's safeguarding strategy, to support the on and off-line work that we do with your children. We really do hope that you will be able to attend the workshop and ask that you complete the reply slip below by **Monday10th February**, indicating whether or not you will be attending, in order to help us organise refreshments, resources and seating, in advance of the day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher













Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk





Parent Workshop 'Online safety - It's not just about the Internet' Tuesday 25th February 3pm – 4pm

Please return to the school office by **Monday 10**th **February**

		1-22		
			Please tick	
/ we will be atte	ending the Parent Online Safety workshop on 25 th	February	Yes	No
Number of seats	s required =			
/ We will require free childcare provision after school for my child for the duration of the parent workshop			Yes	No
Child's Name		Class		
Signed		Dated		
Signed		Dated		









